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Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

The children are starting to practice for their Christmas Concert performance: 

 

Mr Humbug sees the Light 

Tuesday 10
th

 December at 6:30pm & Wednesday 11
th

 December at 1:30pm. 

 

For health and safety reasons tickets are limited to two per family, but extra tickets may be available 

after Tuesday 3
rd

 December 2019.   

 

Tickets are £1.00 each, please complete the slip below and return it to school no later than 

Wednesday
 
20

th
 November.  Any ticket requests received after this date may not be fulfilled. 

 

We will also be having our usual charity collection during the concert, proceeds this year will be 

split evenly between and donated to Nightingale House Hospice and The British Deaf Association. 

 

Please note tickets will NOT be sold on the day of the concert and there will be no entry 

without a ticket. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs R Fox 

Headteacher 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 
 

Name of pupil:……………………………………….. Class:…………………………………. 

 

Please delete as appropriate:                Please Circle: 

 

Tues 10
th

 Dec 6:30pm OR Weds 11
th

 Dec 1:30pm 1 ticket       2 tickets     1 ticket on each day 

 

Enclosed is payment of £………. (£1.00 per ticket).   

 

If extra tickets do become available I would like …… for Tuesday and/or .…. for Wednesday 

performance if possible (please do not send payment in advance for extra tickets). 
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